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Private wells are created and maintained at great expense by the home owner.  

Adding metering and fees to this already high cost is putting an unreasonable burden 

on rural homeowners.  Will this bill provide homeowners with funds for new wells, 

replacement pumps, well maintenance, water quality testing and the other expenses 

related to their water supply?  Will this bill do anything but add another layer of 

burdens on rural Oregonians?  Please abandon this bill. 


